
Mountain Laurel Medical Center is accepting new patients. This community health center is

available for routine healthcare needs for students requiring medical care but unable to access

their Primary Care Provider while living in Garrett County. 

We are also available to any local students needing a Primary Care Provider or for any

student experiencing a new medical problem.  Visits will be prioritized

for those needing continuity of care for an ongoing medical problem that needs regular follow up

appointments during the school year.  However, Mountain Laurel Medical Center also has

appointments for acute medical care needs throughout the week.

For students unable to reach our locations in Grantsville and Oakland, we are

offering telemedicine visits.  

-Examples of the types of chronic health issues that can be addressed over telemedicine visits

include asthma, migraines, chronic allergies, elevated blood pressure, mood disorders, and

diabetes.  These are medical problems that may require medication management, refills,

education, or therapy sessions.

Common acute medical issues and symptoms that can be addressed via telemedicine include

colds and flu, allergies, urinary tract infections, sinus infections, rashes, nausea, diarrhea, insect

bites, and stomach problems.

-If a medical issue cannot be adequately addressed over a telemedicine visit, Mountain Laurel

Medical Center will arrange for an appointment at one of our three locations.

Call for an appointment: 301-533-3300

*There are standard paperwork and forms to complete before an appointment can be scheduled,

so please call ahead to arrange to complete all necessary paperwork first.

*Please identify yourself as a Garrett College student when you call to schedule an appointment


